
FRIENDS OF RICCALL CP SCHOOL (FoRS) 

2021 Annual General Meeting Minutes 

Date: 2nd November 2021 

Time: 20:00 

Location: Riccall CP School 

Opening: 

The FoRS AGM was called to order at 20:10 on 02/11/2021 at Riccall CP School by Katie Frost (outgoing chair) 

Present in Person: Katie Frost (outgoing Chair), Kerry Gowthorpe (outgoing vice chair), Torie Badere (Treasurer), Nick 
Styles (Headmaster), Lorrain Meredith, Beverley Gray, Hannah Skelton, Heather McCrorie, Sally Sutherland, Rosie 
Breeds, Bridget Burns 

Present via virtual link: Vikki Lane (outgoing secretary), Sarah WIlman, Elaine Middleton, Gayle Allitt, Sarah Gorton, 
Ray Lane, Simon Frost 

Apologies: None 

 

Distribution and approval of the agenda 

Chairperson’s report was delivered by Katie Frost 

Treasurer’s report was delivered by Torie Badere 

The chair announced the standing down of current committee members, and lead a discussion covering what the 
various posts involve. There was a brief conversation about the potential of closing the charity should there be no 
volunteers to take on the vacant posts. However, it was clear from attendance that there was great support for the 
charity, and the following people put themselves forwards for the named posts: 

Chair - Lorraine Meredith – seconded by Beverley Gray 

Vice Chair – Bridget Burns – seconded by Nick Styles 

Treasurer – Torie Badere – seconded by Kerry Gowthorpe 

Secretary – Hannah Skelton – seconded by Torie Badere 

The following people volunteered themselves as members of the general committee: 

Elaine Middleton 

Rosie Breeds 

Beverley Gray 

Nick Styles 

Heather McCrorie 

Vikki Lane 

Sarah Wilman 

Katie Frost 

Kerry Gowthorpe 

The meeting concluded with a date being agreed for planning ahead for Christmas activities, and to begin the 
process of handing over to the new post holders. 

The meeting was drawn to a close at 21:45 


